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 What is the event about? 
 

Salford’s demographics are changing, with an increasing number of families with refugee / asylum 
seeking backgrounds, often with no recourse to public funds.  In light of this we are holding a 
practitioner’s form to discuss what can be done to support professionals better when working with 
these families.  Speaking at the forum will be Arike Sanni (DAT Social Worker, specialising in NRPF 
Families) and Natalie Stables (Head of Salford Ethnic Minority and Traveller Achievement Service).  
During the session we will cover the following:  
 

 Human Rights Assessments 
 Social Service involvement in NRPF families 
 Myth busting on refugee and asylum seeking families 
 Support from schools for asylum seeking / refugee children 
 Services and projects involved in / linked to asylum seeking / refugee and NRPF Families 

 

 Who should attend? 
 
The sessions will be prioritised for front line practitioners and managers dealing directly with children 
and their families.  However, we welcome other agencies and adult practitioners, to enable us to 
better work together 

         

 Attending the forum – No booking required 
 

The event is free of charge, there is no need to book, you can just turn up however if you would like 
further information please contact Polly Rogers (Chair) or Sharn Begum, SSCB Training 
Coordinator or telephone: 0161 603 4351.  
 
Salford Safeguarding Children Board (SSCB) supports agencies in their vital work to protect 
children and young people from harm. The Board is actively working to increase the participation of 
a range of people in helping drive the business of the Board. Find out more about the Practitioner 
Forum including future themes and dates visit by visiting the SSCB Practitioner Forum website. 
 

 

Wednesday 12
th

 September 2018 
10am – 12:30 

 The Broughton Hub, Rigby Street, Salford, M7 4BQ 
 

 
 

mailto:Polly.Rogers@salford.gov.uk
mailto:Shahanara.Begum@salford.gov.uk
http://www.partnersinsalford.org/sscb/index.htm
http://www.partnersinsalford.org/sscb/practitionerforum.htm

